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       ROAD INTERSECTION CLOSURE 

- Main St. East and Hancock St. – 
 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2024 
 
 

As part of the city’s maintenance program, Luck Brothers and the City Water 
Department will be working on the Water Main line at the intersection of Main Street East 
and Hancock Street. 

 
 This work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, August 7, 2024, at 7:00 AM, and 
should finish by the end of the day.   

 
The section of Main Street East, to Grant St., will be closed to all traffic, during the 

day. Motorists should avoid the area if possible, and/or follow any detour signs around the 
construction zone. Large vehicles such as tractor-trailers should avoid the area and take an 
alternate route around the construction area. As always, motorists should exercise extreme 
caution when encountering work crews and work zones. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Department at (315) 785-

7740. 
 

The City of Watertown would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while this work is completed. 
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